DEBENHAM PARISH COUNCIL- July 2020
Year-End Accounts: The accounts for year ended 31 March 2020 were approved by Council. Receipts stood at £92,861, whilst payments totalled £99,497. Community Infrastructure Levy income (as a result of development contributions in the village) totalled £6,379, £4,954 of which have already been injected into the local community through project funding. 
The prudent forecasting and responsible financial management exercised by the Parish Council has placed its finances in a good position. This means we are not only able to support local initiatives and projects, but also our community in times of crisis, such as the one experienced due to Covid-19.

Funding Local projects: The Parish Council was delighted to support the expansion plans of the “Debenham Shed” project by £5,000. Further funding was also agreed in principle for the Debenham Roundabout Pre-school in order to support the organisation to get ready for September in these constantly changing (and rather expensive) times of Covid-19 preparedness.
Traffic and Parking: The Neighbourhood Plan Traffic and Parking Group can celebrate their first achievement after having successfully secured funding from our County Cllr Matthew Hicks for the provision of three “Thank you for driving carefully” signs, which are to be strategically placed in Debenham. These will come at a cost of about £2,250, so we would like to take this opportunity to thank Cllr M Hicks for his support. 
Planning: Application DC/19/05769 re. Land off Gracechurch street, planning for 295 dwellings has been withdrawn by the developer. 

Mrs Dina Bedwell, Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer

Tel. no: 01473 787861  (please leave voicemail if unavailable) 

E-mail:  debenham.pc@btinternet.com
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